
 

  DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS  
                 FRIDAY, AUGUST 30, 2024 

 

 

Yearbook:  Don't miss out on capturing all the memories of this school year! The 2024-2025 yearbooks are 

now on sale. Secure your copy and relive all the highlights, friendships, and unforgettable moments for years to 

come. Visit the yearbook website yearbookordercenter.com and use the school code 3361 to order. Order now 

and save! Yearbooks will go up in price after Labor Day!  Missed out on last year's yearbook? We've got great 

news! We have a limited number of extra 2023-2024 yearbooks available for sale at just $80. These are the last 

few copies, so if you want to grab a piece of last year's memories, see Mrs. Collard in room E121. Only cash 

and checks are accepted for payment. 

National Honor Society:   All juniors and seniors with at least a 3.33 GPA should have received an email 

invitation to join LC's chapter of National Honor Society. If you did not receive this message, please see Miss 

York in room C312. 

Softball: If you missed the softball call-out meeting last week there will be another call-out meeting for anyone 
interested at 2:15pm on Friday, August 30 in the hospitality room upstairs in the main gym. 

Spell Bowl: There is a call out meeting for anyone interested in joining spell bowl after school on Tuesday, 
September 3 in room C208. If you can't make it to the meeting, stop by room C208 and pick up information from 
Mr. Wierzal. 

Sophomore Class Cabinet: There will be a callout meeting at 2:15 Wednesday, September 4 in room 
C329.  Please see Mrs. Loden or Mrs. Moreno if you have any questions. 

Science Olympiad: Science Olympiad will have their second callout meeting after school Wednesday, 
September 4 in Mr. Fox's room, C217. 

N Teens:  Are you interested in meeting new people, volunteering, and planning activities such as dances? If 
so, join N-Teens! The N-Teens call out meeting will take place at 2:15pm Wednesday, September 4 in the LGI! 
The meeting will last about an hour. If you have any questions or are unable to attend, please email Mrs. Collard 
at kcollard@lcscmail.com. 

FCCLA: Interested in Fashion, Food, Education, or Interior Design?  Then FCCLA is the CLUB for YOU!  Join 
us after school on Thursday, September 5 in room D205 for our Ice Cream Social Callout to learn more! 

Senior Class Cabinet: Senior Class Cabinet will have a call out meeting after school on Thursday, 
September 5 in C310.  All eligible seniors are welcome to attend.  We will be talking about senior shirts and 
homecoming activities.  If you have any questions please contact Ms.Peda in C310 or Mrs. Schneider in C212.  

 

 

 


